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Head's Hello 
 

Now that the half term is underway, I am pleased to be able to share with you all of the exciting  
Christmas Dates the school and PTA have in the calendar for our children and families.   
Please see the list on the following page, but do keep checking class dojo and the newsletter for 
any further information.  
Please do contact the school office if you need any clarification or special assistance to attend 
any of the events  
 

Natalie Simmonds 
Head Teacher 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 

APPLE Amelie for being such a kind friend and helping others. 

  Leilo for working so hard on her writing and practising letter formation. 

 

CHERRY Lewis for a super start back to school. 
  Finley for always working hard and doing your best. 
   
OAK  Ava for amazing perseverance in Maths 

  Henry for participation in every lesson. 

 

BEECH Winnie and Rosie for partnership 

 

WILLOW Marla for making fantastic progress with her presentation 

  Otto for fabulous contribution during our English discussions. 

 

MAPLE  Isabelle for always participating in lessons 
  Keylah for taking such pride in her presentation. 
 
CONKERS Robben and Aysleen for such a positive, hardworking attitude in all lessons this week. 
   

Parking 

Please can you ensure that you do not use the staff car park during school hours .This includes during 

breakfast and after school club. The only exception is when you need to collect a sick child. 

Our numbers have increase significantly in our wraparound care and we no longer have capacity for 

parents to use this space to drop off or collect their children. 

Our school staff need to be able to access and park in the car park from 7.30am.  



 

 

Dates for your diary 

Please see below for upcoming PTA  events 

Date Event Location 

Monday 14th November Space Odyssey Science Dome visit Pupils to do this in school 

Wednesday 30th November Nursery and Reception open afternoon 4.30 to 5.30pm Entry via middle 
gate 

Monday 12th December The Christmassy Christmas Show from Squash-
box Theatre Company 

Pupils to do this in school 

Tuesday 13th December Rocksteady Christmas Concert 2pm in the school hall for parents 
of Rocksteady Concert entry via 
middle gate. 

Wednesday 14th December Secret Santa Pupils to do this in school 

Wednesday 14th December Christmas lunch Pupils to do this in school 

Wednesday 14th December KS2 Carol Concert 2pm in the church – all welcome 

Thursday 15th December KS1 Nativity Play 1.30pm School Hall  -  entry via  
middle gate 

Friday 16th December KS1 Nativity Play 1.30pm School Hall– entry via 
middle gate 

Monday 19th December Christmas Fayre 2-4pm School Hall and Middle 
Block 

Tuesday 20th December End of term finish at 1.30pm   



 

 



 

 

Lottery Winners for October: 
 
1st - £33.00 - Ball 43 
2nd - £16.50 - Ball 21 
3rd - £5.50 - Ball 33 
 
Well done and thank you for taking part. If you would like a 

ball please get in touch through email 

lsalottery03@gmail.com  

Wow, what a turn out to our Back to School Disco! Raising a whopping 
£600! 
Thank you to all our parent helpers for giving their time all the children 
seemed to have a brilliant time! 
 
The PTA are so happy to be funding the Planetarium next week, enabling 
all children within the school to visit the dome and immerse themselves in 
this interactive space lesson. This has been enabled by a grant we applied 
for and were received through Asda. 

 
We have just completed the final round of the Co op local community fund, thank you to all the parents 
who chose us as your local cause. We have earned £2627.73, this money will now 
help Year 2 outdoor area with a cover for their decking, making their environment 
suitable in all weathers! This is what the grant was applied for so we are so happy to 

be able to Mrs Naylor with this. 
 
Once a month we run a school lottery, which is just £2 a 
ball, players win money (please see winners below) but 
also the school wins too with half the profits going back 
to the PTA. This year we have been able to transfer 
£1000 from the lottery to the PTA and this has been 
decided by the PTA to be spent on books throughout the school; lower and 
higher level reading books, phonics books, dictionaries and topic books. 

Some of these books have already been purchased and some will continue to be...Keep your eyes peeled 
for our new PTA stickers! 
 
As Christmas approaches, we have many events coming up. Please see the poster on the next page, our 
first being a Wreath Making Evening, this one is grown ups only! Kindly hosted by The Mess Hall, where 
delicious food and drink will be available. This is ticket only, and they are selling like hot cakes, so grab 
yours now! 
***If you have any material for the event that you could donate please get in touch or drop into the 
office*** 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


